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Sunday 3rd January 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   

 
  

Happy New Year. I hope you and your families have all had a happy and healthy Christmas.   

  

I am contacting you with information regarding the opening of our nursery school following the 

Christmas break.   

  

As I am sure you already know, we have a dedicated team of nursery staff who take great pride in 

providing our school community with the very best. We consider ourselves as an extension of your 

family, caring for and teaching your most precious children.   

 

To make sure the school can provide a safe environment for children, staff and families we have 

decided to keep the school closed to children on Monday. This will provide time to be able to gather 

information to update our risk assessments and determine how we move forward.   

  

I cannot invite children and families back into school until I know this is safe. Please rest assured I will 

continue to place the health and wellbeing of the entire school community at the heart of every 

decision going forward.   

  

I can only apologise for the late notice I am providing you with today of this closure. As a school, we 

remain fully committed to teaching your children and we will contact you with an update as soon as 

we can.  

  

I will be in school tomorrow and will be happy to talk with anyone who has concerns.   

  

 

Kind regards  
 
Jill Jones  

Head Teacher 
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